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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 8:20 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Annual Porch Sale - Last Call

Saturday, May 25 

8 a.m. until 2 p.m. 

We are thrilled by the number of sign-ups for the Annual Campmeeting 

Porch Sale on Saturday, May 25, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. Although the initial 

deadline has passed, we are extending the sign-up period to Friday, May 17, 

at 10 a.m., for anyone who still wishes to participate. Signing up will ensure 

your cottage is included on the map. Please contact the MGCA office to sign 

up.
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